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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Our class assembly will be taking place in Term 3, Week 5. The theme of our assembly will 

be Chinese culture to showcase what we have been learning in our Chinese lessons. As we 

are fast approaching school holidays I wanted to give you as much notice as possible to 

source student’s attire for the occasion.  

All students will be asked to wear a red shirt and black bottoms. 

Thank you and happy holidays! 

 

 

 

Regards, 

Teagan Pitman 

Classroom Teacher 

28 June  2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


